
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
6th October 2023  
  
Dear Parents and Carers, 
   
Harvest Festival Foodbank Collection – Friday 20th October   
 
In tutor time, our children have been learning about Harvest Festival and ways we can share the 
message of Harvest and help others.  As part of this, we would like to support our local community 
foodbank in Corfe Mullen and would be very grateful if you could help us by donating some food 
items for those in need.   
  
If you are able to spare any tins or packets of food, that are non-perishable, we would be extremely 
grateful. Our food collection will be happening on Friday 20th October.  Any food donations should 
be taken by your child to their classroom, on this date, ready for collection over the day. At the end 
of the day, we will organise for the gifts to be distributed to the foodbank to support our community.   
  
As ever, thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours Faithfully,  
 
  
Miss E Crocker       Mrs C Freeborn   
Year 6 Teacher KS3 English Teacher 

 


